
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
ty to put questions and queries to them 

 

 

MONDAY 31 OCTOBER 2022 
7.00PM – 9.00PM 

Rose Bay 
Precinct Meeting  

                                 

             Agenda 

 

▪ Guest speaker: Neal Ames Waverley 

Council Coastal Reserves Plan of 

Management (PoM) Visitation Survey 

▪ Update on Draft Tree Management Policy 

▪ Other discussion items 

▪ Minutes of previous meeting 
and matters arising 

▪ General business 

 

 

Rose Bay Precinct residents’ meeting  
This is a public meeting. All welcome! 

Please join and give your feedback on any local issues 
or concerns you would like to see followed up.  

Or bring any questions you want to ask.  
Ward Councillors usually attend these meetings, so this 
is your opportunity as residents to ask them questions. 

 

 

 
 

THIS PRECINCT MEETING WILL BE HELD IN PERSON 

VENUE: ST ANNE’S CHURCH, CORNER BLAIR & 
MITCHELL STREETS 

St Anne’s Hall, entrance from Mitchell St 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

WARD COUNCILLORS 
Clr Sally Betts (Liberal) 

Phone 0425 363 530 

Email Sally.Betts@waverley.nsw.gov.au 

Clr Steven Lewis (Labor) 

Phone 0447 141 144 

Email Steven.Lewis@waverley.nsw.gov.au 

Clr Will Nemesh (Liberal) 

Phone 0426 247 680 

Email Will.Nemesh@waverley.nsw.gov.au  

This Precinct meeting will be held in person 
Venue: ST ANNE’S CHURCH, Corner Blair & 

Mitchell Streets, St Anne’s Hall, entrance from 
Mitchell St 

31 October at 7pm 
 

Coastal Reserves Plan of 

Management (PoM) Visitation Survey 
 

Our coastal reserves are unique and iconic, and 
we need to plan for their sustainable use.  

Waverley Council is developing an updated 
Coastal Reserves Plan of Management (PoM) 

that will encompass 13 Reserves and Parks 
along the seaside.  

We need your help to create an updated PoM 
that reflects how the parks are used today and 
how we would like to use them in the future. 

 
Join us at this Precinct meeting to discuss or 

visit 
haveyoursay.waverley.nsw.gov.au/coastalreservepom 

to provide direct feedback. 
Consultation will be open between 21 Oct -18 

November 2022 
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